
WE  WORSHIP 
 
 

 
Saturday, 712       Iris Duers            Req. by Martha Shostak  
Sunday, 7/13        McClure Edward Deason  

Req. by Nini & Poppie  (Ed & Linda Gaiotti) 
Friday, 7/18      _________________ (available) 
Saturday, 7/19        Conroy Webster         Req. by wife, Grace  
Sunday, 7/20       Intentions of Brenda Beadnell  

      Req. by Gerri Howe 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Brenda Beadnell, 
who returned to the Lord Wednesday Evening.    Please pray 
for husband John and their family.   May Brenda rest in peace.    

 

Opportunities for Mass Intentions:  
Fri:  7/18,  8/8,15,22,29;     Sat:8/2,30;    Sun: 8/17  

 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament       
Every Wednesday,  8:30am – 9pm       

Sacred Heart Church, Lake George 
      Chaplet Divine Mercy -    Wednesdays   3pm 
            
  Prayer Chain:  Contact Alice Damp        
                     623-3618 or edaldamp@yahoo.com 

 
                        

The July candle burns in memory of CONROY WEBSTER,  
requested by wife, Grace 

 

 

Sign up for St. C’s Golf Tournament 
$95 pp include 18 holes, cart,  
steak dinner, prizes, raffles, etc!  
Proceeds go to help area folks in need.  

SUNDAY, AUGUST 10    NOON 
contact Gail DeMarsh at pyramid-

lifemom@aol.com or 744-9241,    (Would you like 
to “sponsor a hole”  for just $100.  Some folks put 
their business name on the sign, others make it a 

memorial sign, others “best wishes from….”  
Contact Gail.) 

 

Look out, everyone!   Sister Linda is playing this year!!!! 
And you think Father Cox is good!!!! 

Sunday, September 28th,  2PM at Fenway Park in Boston     
(Really easy to get to�. follow the crowd!)  

is  Derek Jeter’s last scheduled game of his career!!!      
(He is a Yankee, in case you don’t know.) 

Would you like 2 box seats for the game?     
(The Yankees and Red Sox are arch rivals!) 

Take a chance for $5D.. or 3 for $10. 
Chances are available in the Narthex.     The drawing is July 26th. 
Next weekend is the last chance to buy at ticket at St. C’s. 

 
Thank you to Richard and Louise Carriere who donated the tickets!!    All proceeds will be distributed to local charities.  

WE SERVE 

SHARING TREASURE     
Last Weekend:   Church Support= $1,892.     Make Up= $214       

Gifts=$538      Evangelist = $20       Fuel = $260 
    Maintenance/Repair = $50   Guatamala = $10 

School Assessment = $50     North Country Ministry = $99.55 

 

NORTH COUNTRY MINISTRY  
623-2829  Clothing Center and Baby’s Place… 3933 Main Street     

Open Monday and Tuesdays9A-12N  and on Wednesday thru Friday 

1-4PM.    Volunteers are always needed. 

NCM NEEDS 
baby clothing for the Summer, especially sizes 2T and 3T.   Thank 
you D.they can be dropped at the Ministry Center across from the 

Post Office.      Also needed are storage totes with lids. 
 

Thank you for Thank you for Thank you for Thank you for 
your service to your service to your service to your service to     
St. Cecilia’s…St. Cecilia’s…St. Cecilia’s…St. Cecilia’s…    

• Last Saturday, our “Green 

Team” worked ALL DAY to 

make the church grounds look 

better than ever.   It is the little 

things, like weeding, that take 

so long!   We exuberantly thank John Franchini, Teresa Whalen, Peggy 

Knowles, and  Ruth Fruda.    

• Thank you to Clark Orton who keeps all the lawns mowed  so faithfully 

each week. 

• Thank you to Tom Dean, who hauled the ladder around and washed the 

second story windows in the rectory.   This was a huge help! 

• Thank you to Laura Dean (Tom’s daughter) for “reading and ripping.”   

Laura initiated the planning for this year’s   Faith Formation Opportuni-

ties    Laura is a fabulous teacher in California who didn’t realize what 

she was volunteering for!   Laura gave us a great start. 

• Thanks to the contacts and persistence of Judy Rozell, the humongous 

lawn mower at West Wing has been repaired.   While the repair man 

was waiting for the rain to stop, he fixed the snow blower!   The seal on 

the tiller is next. 

• All in one day, last  Monday, Ed Gaiotti      (Thanks, Ed!!) 

    —Climbed into the church attic to move the tarp that got tangled up

  with the exhaust fan 

    —Went to West Wing and installed a new toilet.  He also did an  

 electrical repair job. there. 

   —Came back to St. C’s and fixed the broken spigot on the rectory.  

   —Determined the source of the roof leak on the back of the garage.    
    

Great Opportunity….Women 21Great Opportunity….Women 21Great Opportunity….Women 21Great Opportunity….Women 21----30303030    
St. Joseph Worker Program 

I am Sr. Linda Neil, a Sister of St. Joseph of Carondelet.   Our volun-

teer program is for women 21-30 to live in a community together, 

serve in a full time placement at a local community agency, grow in 

leadership ability and enhance their spirituality.  Our website is 

www.sjworkers.org, email – sjworkers@csjalbany.org and the phone 

is 393-0528.  I am happy to talk to you and others interested in seek-

ing meaningful experiences and work/ life experience at the same 

time. Thank you! 

The Priory in Chestertown      494-3733 

www.prioryretreathouse.org    for full list of offerings 
 

Dominican Retreat House  in Niskayuna   
www.dslcny.org    to see their many offerings. 

 

DO YOU NEED HELP THIS SUMMER?    

Here are good workers looking for work! 

“YOUTHWORKS”  is back already, and looking for projects 
inside or out.   They are willing to work (paint, repair, rake, etc).   

Pick up an application for yourself or neighbor...found on the 

bulletin board. Questions?   Speak to Sister Linda or Gail De-

Marsh.   KIDS CLUB is also back!   Sponsored by Youthworks.  

Details on the bulletin board.   Our kids love it! Free   After the 

Rec. Program, 12:30-3P   Kids K-5.  Lunch included.  WOW! 
 

33 Days to Morning Glory  is now coming to Blessed Sacra-

ment Church in Bolton Landing.    Let the Blessed Virgin Mary 

bring the glory of her Son to your summertime in beautiful Bol-

ton Landing.      This “do it yourself” retreat of Marian spiritual-

ity with special consecration to Jesus through Mary will be fa-

cilitated by Patti Schwartz who will be gathering us together 

each week on Wednesday evenings at 6:30PM to guide us 

through our journey.  This user-friendly, do-it-yourself retreat 

and the accompanying book will bless even the busiest of peo-

ple.  It will be starting in mid-July.  Spend your summer weeks 

with the gentle Mother you have loved for so long.  Please call 

Bessed Sacrament  Rectory during the week to register.  644-

3861     
 

 
 
 
To all who give to the “People In Need Fund.”  It is all confiden-
tial, but St. C’s has helped MANY  PARISHIONERS AND LOCAL 
FOLKS recently, during their time of great stress.  Thanks so 
much!             (Note:   “People in Need “ is a category on the 
parish envelopes.  If you do not use envelopes, the chances are 
good that you don’t have a chance to support the local poor � or 
the many other opportunities to give.    See SLH or Gail if you 
would like a set of envelopes.) 

WE GATHER 
Sunday     10A   Eucharist 
Tuesday    10A  Communion  Service  Adult Home 
                   6:30P Golf Committee Meeting 
                   8P  AA    Jaracz Hall 
Wednesday  6:30P    Pastoral Council Meeting 
Thursday   12N  AA Jaracz Hall 
       6:30P  Communion Service - Spanish  (welcome!) 
Friday         8A   Eucharist  
Saturday    4P Reconciliation 
       4:30 P Eucharist 
                     *************************************************     
7/26            Drawing for Tickets to Jeter’s Last Game 
7/27-8/2     Youth Mission Trip 
8/10       10th annual Golf Tournament 
9/7              Parish Picnic 
9/28            Derek Jeter’s last regular game (are you going?) 
 
 

 WE TEACH 
 

We celebrate our 

“July Babies”:     Julie Angell, 
Averi Belanger, Megan Bruno, Jayden 

Cain, Amelia Cole,  Bryn Jones,  

Sean Powers,  Brenton Southwick,  

Logan Webster, and Charlie Weick .    

(Note:   Is your child’s name missing?   

Please let Gail DeMarsh know.) 

      And we celebrate the  

      Academic Success of Our Youth: 
Grade 11     Aineen Callahan, Shea Irish, Noah 

Markwica, Michaela Nissen, Shane Putney,  

Austin West.    Grade 10    Thomas Schuettinger,    

Brenton Southwick,  Tyler Toolan, Melenie  

Warner.    Grade 9  Brianna Larose, Jarod West.      

Grade 8  Elizabeth Bonk, Matthew Gerrain, 

Jacob Johnson, John Kelly, Mariah Nissen, Nicholas Putney     
Grade 7  Thomas Birkholz, Mairina Callahan, 
Christian Carrion, Daniel Kelly,  

Meagan O’Sullivan,  Charlie Weick 

 July 13, 2014        Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Faith Formation 

10% BACK!!!    When you bring this bulletin 

to dinner at Lizzy Keyes, 10% of the cost of the 

entrees will be donated back to St. Cecilia’s 

Church, kindness of  Tom and Amber Grace. 

                   SSSS TTTT AAAA F F F F F F F F    
    Parish Life Director: Sr. Linda  Hogan csj  
          slhcsj@verizon.net / 623-3021        
    Sacramental Minister:  Rev. Paul Cox  
           656-9464     
       Pastoral Associate Admin:    Gail DeMarsh   
           pyramidlifemom@aol.com / 744-9241                                            
    Bookkeeper/Cemetery:  Dawn Brunner   
           623-3021 (Tuesday AM)  
    Parish Nurse / Mntnance:  Judy Rozell   
           222-4140   sunflowr50@yahoo.com   

�ews From �eighbors  

THE EVANGELIST is the weekly newspaper of the Diocese of  Albany. It is our hope that all parishioners read the Evangelist.    

If you are not yet receiving this weekly paper, please subscribe (call the parish office or call The Evangelist directly at 453-6688). Our 

parish pays $18 a year for each parishioner’s subscription. A donation toward the cost of the subscription is  appreciated, but is not 

required.   


